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Parks/Rec minutes 09/10/21 

 

     PITTSFORD PARKS & RECREATION BOARD 

 
Minutes 

 

            September 9, 2021  
           Great Embankment Park Pavilion 

          
 

 
Members Present: Rick Taylor, Shawn LeBlanc, Lisa Stein, Rachel Baker, Greg Riley, Pam Cooper-
Vince and Ben McCormick  

 
  Also Present:  Jessie Hollenbeck, Recreation Director and Kevin Beckford, Town Board Liaison 
    
  Absent:   John Reddington 

 
              The meeting opened at 6:35 pm 
 
              Rick Taylor, Chairman: 

 
 May 2021 minutes were approved. 

 
 Recreation Update: 
 Recreation Director Jessie Hollenbeck reported on the following: 

 Jessie reported that the summer programs went well, camp was especially 
successful, despite all of the COVID concerns. 

 This year’s summer concerts and outdoor movies have been well attended & 
enjoyed by all.  The Fall Festival is on Sept. 18th and will include an extra musical 
group on Friday night, a Village Art Walk and the Pittsford Youth Services duck 
drop.  The Recreation department is working on the Halloween Fest for this year. 

 Jessie reported on the current programming revenue and compared it to past 
years.   

 The Fall Recreation programs are going well. The outdoor programs are popular 
due to COVID concerns.   

 COVID protocols, at the Recreation Dept., were discussed and the Recreation 
Dept. continues to follow them 
 

 Comments:  The following topics were discussed by the board members: 

 The group suggested many program options to consider including: Senior citizen 
programs, children’s programs and winter programs & events. 

 There was a moment of silence taken for our friend and colleague, Ron 
Anderson. 
 

Rachel Baker made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Rick Taylor seconded the motion, which   
passed following a unanimous vote.  The meeting closed at 7:45 pm. 

 
 Respectfully submitted, 
            Julie A. Donnelly 
 Secretary 


